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29 April 2022 
Dear George, 
 
At the meeting of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee on Tuesday 26 

April, the Committee considered a report for the parliamentary quarter from 23 

September to 8 December 2021. 

 

The Committee acknowledged that a number of historic commitments stemming 
from previous SSIs had been met by the Scottish Government in Session 5. 
However, it agreed to bring to your attention a commitment from 2018 which is still 
outstanding—  
 

• Education (Listed Bodies) (Scotland) Order 2018 (SSI 2018/7) (commitment 
to bring forward an amendment at the earliest opportunity). 

 
I would be grateful if you could provide an update on the Scottish Government’s 
plans for meeting this historic commitment by Friday 27 May 2022. 
 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stuart McMillan MSP 
Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee 
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